August 27, 2021
Parent Memo


Good afternoon everyone,
Summer vacation is winding down and preparations are well underway to welcome our students back to school.  Following are a number of items for your information:
i)	First day of classes is September 7, 2021;
ii)	There will be one bus run for everyone. Information regarding pick up and drop off times is 	available on the ASD-W website under the Transportation tab;
iii)	Harvey High School- buses arrive between 8:00AM to 8:15 a.m;
iv)	There is NO staggered start- all students come the first day;
v)	Classes begin- High school (HS) 8:15 a.m. ; Middle school (MS) 8:27 a.m	
vi)	Final dismissal 2:55 p.m;
vii)  	MS Supply List has been attached to this memo email and uploaded to the HHS website. HS 	students purchase their preferred items.
viii)	Student fee is $30 per student; $60 for family (maximum) and due on the first day of school. For 	alternate arrangements contact C. Collicott.  Information for paying on-line will be forwarded 	next week;
ix)	Healthy and Safe Schools document uploaded to HHS website- outlines CCOVID measures for 	students and staff. An example- masks required on buses and all common areas at all times.
x)	Cafeteria is to be operational- details will be forwarded once received;
xi)	Visitors to school by appointment only;
xii)	Schedules on website.
xiii)	Students from grades 9-12 will need an electronic device. Information for the government’s 	subsidy program is available on-line. Search NB Laptop Subsidy Program. Should at home 	learning become necessary, a device will be required. As well, many classes use technology on a 	regular basis. If you need to discuss this, please contact me directly.
If there are other questions, please email me at crysta.collcott@nbed.nb.ca. 
I look forward to a great year. 
